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Reminder about New Filing Deadlines:
Starting with the 2017 tax filing season, the deadline for submitting your government copies of W-2 and 1099 forms will be January 31st.  No longer will you have the option to wait until February 28th to file these form sets with the government. Thus, these new due dates are applicable to tax year 2016 Forms W-2, 1099-R and 1099-MISC.  In other words, not only will you be required to provide employees with their W-2 forms and your contractors with their 1099 forms by January 31st, but you will also need to file your Federal Copy A (Forms W-2, 1099-R, and/or 1099-MISC as appropriate) with the Social Security Administration (SSA) or the IRS by January 31st as well. 
New Filing Requirements:
· 249 or less returns per year (Federal Copy A) are permitted to be filed electronically or by paper by January 31st.
· 250 or more returns per year (Federal Copy A) must be filed electronically by January 31st.
To Do List for remainder of 2016:
· Verify your employees filing status and confirm their mailing addresses prior to year-end.
· Verify that the Form W-9 information for your 1099-MISC contractors is current and accurate. Obtain W-9 forms for vendors with missing information.
Due to the shortened deadline between year-end and the new filing date, it is essential that you have all the necessary information needed to complete the filing of these forms ready to go by January 1, 2017.

Other Changes:
The new law also changes deadlines for some businesses. It starts with 2016 tax returns filed in 2017.  Here are the major changes.  For a more detailed chart, go to http://www.aicpa.org/InterestAreas/Tax/Resources/Compliance/DownloadableDocuments/Due-Dates-Summary-Chart.pdf
	Tax Return Due Date for Calendar-Year Businesses

	Entity Type
	Return
	Prior Due Date
	New Due Date

	Partnerships
	Form 1065
	April 15
	March 15

	C corporations
	Form 1120
	March 15
	April 15

	S corporations
	Form 1120S
	March 15
	March 15
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